
 

CITY OF VAUGHAN 

REPORT NO. 5 OF THE 

OLDER ADULT TASK FORCE 

 
For consideration by the Committee of the Whole 

of the City of Vaughan 
on January 19, 2021 

 

 
 

The Older Adult Task Force electronic meeting scheduled to be held at 3:00 p.m. on 
Monday, November 30, 2020 failed to reach quorum and therefore did not take place.  A 
roll call was taken at 3:30 pm with the following Members and Staff in attendance: 
 
ELECTRONIC PARTICIPATION 
 
PRESENT: 
 
Members Deputy Mayor, Local and Regional Councillor Mario Ferri, Chair 
 Gerry O’Connor, Vice Chair 
 Regional Councillor Gino Rosati 
 Darlene Share 
 
York Region 
Representative 

Janet Rurak, Program Manager, York Region Seniors Strategy 

 
Staff Lisa McDonough, Deputy CEO, Customer Experience, Vaughan 

Public Libraries 
 Selma Hubjer, Manager, Transportation Planning 
 Margie Chung, Manager of Traffic Engineering 
 Robert Braid, Recreation Manager, Community Services 
 Gaston Soucy, Project Manager, Planning – VMC Program 
 Gerardo Paez Alonso, Manager, VMC & Strategic Parks Initiatives 
 Musa Deo, VMC Transportation Project Manager 
 John Britto, Council / Committee Administrator 

 


